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NRC Docket No. 030-02278
Mr. Michael LaFranzo
Senior Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
Division of Nuclear Materials and Safety
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210
Lisle, IL 60532

Re: CURATORS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI — COLUMBIA

FIRST RESPONSE TO LETTER DATED AUGUST 12, 2021

TECHNICAL REVIEW OF PICKARD HALL DECOMMISSIONING PLAN IN ACCORDANCE
WITH 10 CFR § 30.36(G) UNDER LICENSE NO. 24-00513-32 (MAIL CONTROL #596692)

Dear Mr. LaFranzo:

By letter dated August 16, 2021, you provided the University of Missouri with 27 requests for
additional information (“RAIs”) and requested responses within 60 days. Since that time, we
discussed the University providing responses to the RAIs on a rolling basis. We also discussed
that some of the responses would require additional data collection that could not be completed
within 60 days.

Attached please find the first batch of responses which covers the following RAls from your
August 16 letter:

ltems 1, 3, 11, 13, 14, 19, 20, 23.

Sincerely

Cade J. Register
Radiation Safety Officer

Attachment: MU Responses to 15t Batch of RAls 10-5-2021.pdf



